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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 Effective July 10, 2020, the United States Tax Court will resume receiving 
mail.  Any items currently being held by the United States Postal Service or any 
private delivery service (such as FedEx, UPS, and DHL) will be delivered to the 
Court on that day.  The building remains closed to the public, and until further 
notice, documents may not be hand-delivered.   
 

Copy requests by non-parties will continue to be fulfilled electronically by 
email.  The Records Department can be reached at (202) 521-4688.  Similarly, 
applications for admission to practice before the Court should continue to be 
submitted by email to Admissions@ustaxcourt.gov. 
 

If you have any questions, contact the Public Affairs Office at (202) 521-
3355. 
 


